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MDMR accepting proposals for GOMESA projects 
 

BILOXI, Miss. – The Mississippi Department of Marine Resources is accepting proposals 

for projects that may receive funding from the Gulf of Mexico Energy Securities Act 

(GOMESA). The deadline for proposals to be submitted is Monday, July 31, 2023. 

Proposals, which are restricted to projects within Hancock, Harrison and Jackson 

Counties, must meet one or more of the following criteria: projects and activities for the 

purposes of coastal protection, including conservation, coastal restoration, hurricane 

protection and infrastructure directly affected by coastal wetland losses; mitigation of 

damage to fish, wildlife or natural resources; implementation of a federally-approved 

marine, coastal or comprehensive conservation management plan; mitigation of the 

impact of Outer Continental Shelf activities through the funding of onshore 

infrastructure projects; and planning assistance and the administrative costs of 

compliance. 

All proposals must include the following: 

1. Project name 

2. Point of contact information 

3. Project location 

4. Project description 

5. Justification (How does project meet one or more of the criteria?) 

6. Estimated cost and detailed budget 

7. Goals and objectives of the project 

8. Project timeline/schedule 

If any project has been previously submitted and not yet funded, those proposals may 

be updated and re-submitted for further consideration. For previously submitted 

proposals, contact Russell Weatherly at GOMESA@dmr.ms.gov. 

Applicants must fill out an application for GOMESA funding at dmr.ms.gov/gomesa/. 

Proposals may be submitted to Russell Weatherly at GOMESA@dmr.ms.gov or delivered 

to MDMR at 1141 Bayview Ave. in Biloxi. 

mailto:GOMESA@dmr.ms.gov
https://dmr.ms.gov/gomesa/
mailto:GOMESA@dmr.ms.gov


 

 

N E W S  R E L E A S E  

MS Dept. of Marine Resources 

1141 Bayview Ave., Biloxi 39530 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

 

 

 

 

 

The Mississippi Department of Marine Resources is dedicated to enhancing, protecting 

and conserving marine interests of the state by managing all marine life, public trust 

wetlands, adjacent uplands and waterfront areas to provide for the optimal commercial, 

recreational, educational and economic uses of these resources consistent with 

environmental concerns and social changes. Visit the DMR online at dmr.ms.gov. 
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